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Sex Worker's Guidelines

The financial insecurity of people who rely soley on income generated through sex work
needs to be adressed;

Persons who engage in sex work should be supported in applying for Universal Credit and
applications to access this should be fast-tracked, given that many are at immediate

risk of destitution. Without immediate support, people will be forced to work through the
pandemic, posing a risk to themselves and public health generally.

Sex workers should be included in all calls to action related to the most impacted groups in
Scotland, advocating for the provision of emergency measures, including financial, to meet
basic need. Many sex workers in Scotland are migrant and thus have no recourse to public
funds. Many do not register their work for tax purposes due to the transient nature of sex
work and the added fear of criminalisation of themselves and their families. For those who
are able to find ways to register as self-employed, the income generated is varied and

not consistent given the high levels of burnout in the profession This is attributed, by sex
workers, to the stigma directed towards the industry, thus schemes that offer grants based
on previous years earnings will likely not suffice. Like many informal sector workers, sex
workers often belong to other marginalised groups, including persons with no permanent
home, migrants, trans people and people who have experience of problematic substance
misuse, worsening their vulnerability at this time and without the means necessary to
adapt to government measures of self-isolation.






P.4

Sex Worker's Guidelines

The sense of urgency of this situation for sex workers, both in relation to financial insecurity
and mental health and wellbeing, was unambiguous in the feedback to the Umbrella Lane
Community Survey. Now we ask of you - our allies, networks, organisations, others on the
frontline of supporting the most impacted - to join Umbrella Lane in ensuring that sex workers
are not left out of the great work being done to support those in the margins during this crisis.






